
 

 

 

Newsletter Autumn/Winter 2016/2017 

 

Dear Parents, Carers and Supporters of Conductive Education Bristol. We would like to wish you all a  

very Happy New Year. Thank you for everyone's continued support throughout 2016.  

 

 

Important Dates 

Term 3 Tuesday 3rd January till 10th February. 

Term 4 Monday 20th February till Friday 7th April. 

Term 5 Monday 24th April till Friday 26th May. 

Term 6 Monday 5th June till Friday 21st July. 

 

 

 

 

End of Term Fun 

 

Our Primary/Secondary group in High Littleton set aims for the term using a karate theme. As an end 

of term reward for all their hard work Charlie from Holistic Karate in Midsomer Norton came and 

provided them with a free lesson. Everyone has worked so hard throughout the term to improve their 

standing balance on the wobble board, and stepping up/down while moving arms in different 

directions. Thanks again to Charlie for the fantastic lesson.  

 



 

Christmas Party December 2016  

 

We celebrated the end of term with a Christmas party!  

The children from both the High Littleton and Bristol Groups took part in a nativity, allowing everyone 

to show off the skills they have learned. Directors Hannah and Trevor then conducted a short awards 

ceremony in recognition of everyone's hard work and achievements.  

Thanks to everyone who attended, Santa for making a surprise visit with presents and songs, all the 

children who took part in the Nativity, and everyone who provided donations towards food and raffle 

prizes. In Total, we raised £550 from the afternoon.  

 



 

 

 

 

2016 Fundraising. 

Some Photos of all the people who have put in such hard work fundraising for us this year!  

Thanks to Hazel for taking part in Bath Half Marathon, and Natasha, Hayley, Natalie and Carolyn for 

skydiving to raise more vital funds for our groups.  

Finally, a big thank you to everyone else who have helped out, donating raffle prizes, provided food for 

events and much more.  

 

 

 

 

Are you looking for a challenge?  

 

We are looking to send a team to take part in Rough Runner in Bristol on 24th June, there are 5k, 10k 

and 15k routes so something for everyone. Raising sponsorship money for CE Bristol will help support 

our services and provide vital opportunities for the children we work with. Please contact Natalie for 

more information.  

 

http://roughrunner.com/events/  

 

 

 

Conductive Education Bristol (CIC 9144234) 

www.cebristol.com 

Phone: 07864176228 

Email: Bristol.conductive.education@gmail.com 

Donation Link: https://localgiving.org/cebristol 

 

 

http://www.cebristol.com/
mailto:Bristol.conductive.education@gmail.com
https://localgiving.org/cebristol


 

 

 


